
State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES , 

Northwest District Headquarters 
Box 309 
Spooner, WI 54801 

March 8, 1991 

Mr. Robert Anderson 
10531 State Hwy. 70 
Siren, \oll 54872 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

Carroll D. Besadny, Secretary 

TELEFAX NO. 715·635·4105 

File Ref: 3320 
WUWN DL 578 

Enclosed are test results from a water sample collected on February 6, 1991 from your 
home. Your water was tested for 50 volatile organic compounds (VOC's) which include 
a variety of solvents, refrigerants, and gasoline components. None of these compounds 
were found in your water . Your water was sampled because the old well at Andy's Bait 
Shop to your west had experienced gasoline contamination. 

Your well has been assigned a Wisconsin unique well number to assist in record keeping 
for any future sampling which may be done. Please put one of the enclosed stickers 
on the main electrical fuse box and the second sticker on the water supply pipe where 
it enters the building. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (715) 635-4050. 

Sincerely, 
, ·~ 

C~esler 
Water Supply Specialist 

CPR:mr 
Enc. 

cc: Private Water Supply - WS/2 
Tom Kendzierski - Spooner 

0391\WS8R1277.CPR 


